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January 21, 2022 

 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that Zekeriya Erdinc participated in the Inaugural World Snow Sculpture 
Championship January 19-23, 2022, in Stillwater, Minnesota, United States of America. It was our 
pleasure to host this world event and host your countries participation.  
 
We are overwhelmed with the talent and professionalism of Zekeriya Erdinc. We hope to see him again 
next year at our next world event. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
director@greaterstillwaterchamber.com. 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 

 
 
Robin Anthony, IOM 
Executive Director/President 
Greater Stillwater Chamber of Commerce 
651-439-4001 
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